Dear Parent/Guardian,


A large part of your child’s grade is dependent on portfolio building.  It is important for the student to have pictures and/ or videos of their activities during the class.  This requires the taking of pictures within this class.  THE PICTURES AND VIDEOS WOULD ONLY BE USED FOR THE CHILD’S PORTFOLIO, AND WILL NOT BE COPIED IN ANY WAY, SHAPE, OR FORM WITHOUT YOUR EXPRESSED WRITTEN CONSENT. I would take the pictures in class and print them out and give directly to the child.  All pictures of the students would be deleted at the end of the semester.

Please check circle  and sign below
· I, ____________________________ (Parent’s name), hereby give Ms. M. Jones permission to take pictures and videos of my son/ daughter solely for the purpose of my child’s portfolio. I understand that none of the pictures will be used for the Hackensack Middle School, Hackensack Public School, or any other association’s website without my consent.
· I, __________________________, do not give Ms. M. Jones permission to take pictures and videos of my son/daughter for my child’s portfolio.  I will discuss with Ms. Jones an alternative to this portfolio by Back to School Night.
_____________________

_______________________

(Parent’s signature)




(Name of Child)

